
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Academic Services 
 
 
Date: April 14, 2021 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 
 
Subject: Elementary Integrated Modules Presentation 
 
I am requesting that Jennifer Cory, Elementary Curriculum Coordinator, and I be placed 
on the Curriculum Committee agenda for the April 19, 2021 Board of Education 
Committee of the Whole meeting. We would like the opportunity to update the Board on 
the Elementary Integrated Modules we have been developing for our kindergarten 
through fourth grades. Mrs. Cory and I will share a first-grade unit as an example of how 
we integrate science and ELA standards in addition to the GELN Early Literacy 
Essentials.   

Thank you for your consideration of this request.  I look forward to sharing with you the 
updates we made this year. 

 

 

 
 
  
 

  


